
 

Park Primary School 
Headteacher: Mrs K Fagg 
Monmouth Road, Doncaster, DN2 4JP.   
Telephone: (01302) 344659,  
e-mail parents@park.doncaster.sch.uk 
 

 

Dear Families, 
 
It has been lovely to have everyone back in school this term, thank you for your continued support 
 
After an initial rise in Covid cases this term, we have recently begun to finally see a reduction amongst both 
staff and families. Thank you for supporting us by staying vigilant and keeping your children at home where 
possible.  
 
We are not at the end of the tunnel yet however, so please email parents@park.doncaster.sch.uk or 
telephone 01302 344659 to report your child’s absence and/or seek advice, for example if your child is 
displaying other symptoms that you think might be Covid.  
 
 

Head Teacher Retirement 

I am writing to let you know that I will be retiring from my post as Headteacher of Park 
Primary School at the end of the summer term.  

I consider myself very fortunate and privileged to have worked with some amazing children, 
talented staff and governors and a supportive community and I wish to say a special ‘thank 
you’ to you as parents for your continued support. 

Please can you explain my retirement to your child(ren) over the half-term break and 
reassure them that I will not be leaving until the end of the summer term and that it will 
be ‘business as usual’ when we get back. 

The Governors will shortly be advertising the post and I have every confidence that they will 
appoint an excellent candidate who will continue to work with all stakeholders to bring 
further success to the Park Primary School community. Mr. Webb, Chair of Governors, will 
contact you once an appointment has been made. 

I look forward to seeing you over the coming months. 

Thank you for your support, stay safe and well and have a lovely half-term break. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

K L Fagg 

 
Mrs Karen Fagg 
 
 
 

School Holiday  
School closes for the February half-term 
holiday on Friday 11th February and re-

opens on Tuesday 22nd February. 
 

mailto:parents@park.doncaster.sch.uk
mailto:parents@park.doncaster.sch.uk


 

 
 
 
 
EASTER ACTIVITES IN SCHOOL 

 
We have decided that it is not quite yet the time to welcome 
parents/carers back into school in large numbers. Therefore, our 
Easter assemblies led by Mrs. Leigh (St Paul’s Church / School 
Governor) will be just for children and staff.  
HOWEVER, we will be holding an Easter Bonnet competition to 
raise funds for the British Heart Foundation. Look out for further 
information regarding this after half-term! 
 
 
PAYMENTS MADE TO SCHOOL 
 
ParentPay is now our main method for payments made to school. Please use this whenever possible unless 
directed not to do so by school. Cash payments sent into school MUST: 

• Be in a sealed envelope 

• Include your child’s full name and class 

• Be of the correct amount – change cannot be given 

• Include any permission slips required. 
 
Staff have been instructed not to accept payments unless they meet the above requirements.  
 
Please support us by NOT sending payments into school on a Friday afternoon, this is to ensure there is no 
cash kept in school over the weekend. 
 
 
School Holiday Dates 

Here are the dates of school holidays and training days for the rest of the academic year for your 

convenience. 

February half-term 
School closes on Friday 11th February and re-opens on Tuesday 22nd February. 
Easter 
School closes on Friday 1st April and re-opens on Tuesday 19th April. 
May Day  
School is closed on Monday 2nd May. 
May half-term 
School closes on Friday 27th May and re-opens on Monday 6th June. 
Summer Training Days 
School is closed on Friday 1st July and Monday 4th July for staff training. 
 
School closes for the end of the academic year on Thursday 28th July. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: 
SATs test will be re-introduced for children in Year 6 in 2022.  
Please support your child by NOT taking your child out of school during SATs – week commencing 9th May 
2022 or in the weeks leading up to SATs week. 



 

 

 


